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May 24, 2021 
 
 
Re: RFP Solicitation No. 21-R-35-00 for Rail Engineering Services for the Capital Projects Program 
 Notice of Intent to Award 
 
 
Proposers: 
 
Upon review, final scoring, and completion of negotiations, staff recommends that the following 
consulting firms be selected for the projects as listed: 
 

City College Station 
No Award - In accordance with Section 7.A of the RFP, SJRRC is electing not to award the City 
College Station project due to a shifting in agency priorities for delivery of the Valley Rail program. 
SJRRC may elect to move forward with another solicitation for the City College Station at a later 
date to be determined if additional funding is secured, but no current timeline is available. 

 
Lodi Station 
Pennino Management Group (PMG) 
 
Madera Station Relocation 
Lockwood, Andrews & Newnam, Inc. (LAN) 
 
Stanislaus River Bridge 
Pennino Management Group (PMG) 

 
Tuolumne River Bridge 
Pennino Management Group (PMG) 

 
Phillips Siding Rehabilitation (Referred in RFP 19-C668 as Rail Track Improvements)  
Lockwood, Andrews & Newnam, Inc. (LAN) 

 
Del Paso Siding Rehabilitation (Referred in RFP 19-C668 as Rail Track Improvements)  
Lockwood, Andrews & Newnam, Inc. (LAN) 

 
This letter will serve as notification that staff will recommend to the San Joaquin Regional Rail 
Commission Board awards of contracts to the above list. All records pertaining to Solicitation No. 21-
R-35-00 will remain unavailable for public inspection until the contracts are awarded pursuant to 



Government Code Section 6255.  If you have any questions regarding the Consultant Selection process 
or would like to request a debriefing, please contact the Contracts and Compliance Department at 209-
944-6234 or Procurements@acerail.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Terry Castellanos 
Contracts and Compliance Assistant  
 


